
 
From: Carol Giles [mailto   
Sent: 20 May 2018 11:20 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

Dear Sirs 
 

I understand that the proposed stopping up of Princes Parade is linked to the proposed 
development of the land adjacent to the road. 

 

I wish to object to this proposal. 
 

I do not understand the need to stop up and then divert this road - especially as it will do 
considerable damage to the peace and tranquillity of the Royal Military Canal - being a 

scheduled ancient monument.  

 
The proposed development would still be able to proceed with the road maintained in its 

current position. 
 

There is simply not sufficient reason to make this order. 

 
 

Yours Faithfully 
 

Carol E Giles (Mrs) 

 
 

 




